
 

Suite 615 – 800 West Pender Street, Vancouver, B.C.  Canada, V6C 2V6     Telephone: 1-885-554-5065 
www.oneworldlithium.com 

ONE WORLD 

LITHIUM 

 

 

ONE WORLD LITHIUM ANNOUNCES  
GOVERNANCE CHANGES  

 

VANCOUVER, BC – May 2, 2018 – One World lithium Inc. (CSE:OWLI) (the Company”) announces the 
resignation of Terri Anne Welyki as director of the Company as of May 02, 2018. The Company would like to 
thank Terri Anne Welyki for her time, services and the valuable contributions she made during her tenure as a 
director. 
 
 
About One World Lithium Inc. 
 
One World Lithium is an exploration and development Company. The Company has an option to acquire a 90% 
interest in the 75,400 hectare Salar del Diablo Property in Baja California, Mexico.  

 
On behalf of the Board of Directors of One World Lithium Inc., 
 
“Douglas Fulcher” 
 
Douglas Fulcher, CEO and President 
 
For further information, please contact info@oneworldlithium.ca or visit the Company’s web site at 
www.oneworldlithium.com  
 
 
 

The Canadian Securities Exchange does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. Statements in this press 
release, other than purely historical information, including statements relating to the Company's future plans and objectives or 
expected results, may include forward-looking statements. Forward-looking statements are based on numerous assumptions and are 
subject to all of the risks and uncertainties inherent in resource exploration and development. As a result, actual results may vary 
materially from those described in the forward-looking statements. 
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